
 
 
 
 
Salvete! 

 

  Where did the Fall weather go? I’m trying to encourage it to come 

back with my boarder, do you think it’ll work?? We’ll see I guess. 

Anyways! We had a great week. I’m happy to report that we have 

moved forward in math and were working on skip counting by 10’s. 

We’ve also moved on to learning about the human body, The Thirty 

Years War and wrapped up out Catch Lunch rule! Next week we will 

begin our study for the suffix ed. This will last two weeks at minimum 

because it tends to be a harder rule. Please consider donating to our 

Eagle Fund posted at the bottom of our newsletter! We are much 

further behind than anticipated. On Reformation Day (Tuesday) 

students are allowed to wear a graphic free red shirt, and uniform 

bottoms, join us for chapel at 9:45.     

-Mrs. Lazenby 

 

Next week: 
Spelling: suffix -ed, Red words: bay, done, sea, pull 

Literature: Prairie School Chapters 7 and 8 

Math: Coins 

English: Chapter 4 

History: Far East of Europe 

Science: Human Body 

Latin: lesson 6 

 

Upcoming dates: 

October 29: Lutherfest 12 PM-3PM-We would love to see you! 

November 31: F.A.S.T. Classes-6:30 PM, Dinner 5:30 

November 30: Field Trip 

 

Give ONLINE Now!!  

Online giving is now live! Support the OSL School #EagleFund! 
Our goal is to raise $50,000 to go above and beyond for our 
scholars and families. Share this information with your family and 
friends as well. If we have full class participation there 

are prizes!  

https://tinyurl.com/6ctp6mrx

